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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

Office of Inspector General

Draft OIG Compliance Program Guidance for Pharmaceutical
Manufacturers
AGENCY: Office of Inspector General (OIG), HHS.

ACTION: Notice aﬁd comment period.

SUMMARY: This Federal Register notice seeks the comments of interested
parties on draft compliance guidance developed by the Office of
Inspector General (0IG) for the pharmaceutical industry. Through this
notice, the OIG is setting forth its general views on the value and
"fundamental principles of compliance programs for pharmaceuntical
manufacturers and the specific elements that pharmacentiecal
manufacturers should consider when develeoping and implementing an
effective. compliance program.

DATES: To assure consideration, comments must be delivered to the
address provided below by no later than 5 p.m. on December 2, 2002.

ADDRESSES: Please mail or deliver written comments to the following
address: Office of Inspector General, Department of Health and Human
Services, Attention: 0IG-8-CPG, Room 5246, Cohen Building, 330
Independence Avenue, SW., Washington, DC 20201.

We do not accept.comments by facsimile (FAX) transmissions. In
commenting, please refer to file code QIGBS8-CPG. Comments received
timely will be available for public inspection as they are received,
generally beginning
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approximately 2 weeks after publication of a document, in Room 5541 of
the Office of Inspector General at 330 Independence Avenue, 8W.,
Washington, DC 20201 on Monday through Friday of each week from & a.m.
to 4:30 p.m.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Mary E. Riordan or Nicole C. Hall,
Office of Counsel to the Inspector General, (202} 619-2078,.

SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION:

Background
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